December 13, 2004

To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter of reference for Darrel Schultz since I have worked with him over the years at J.D. Edwards and PeopleSoft.  He was the documentation writer for the products that I worked on as a developer and a development manager.  Darrel made the documentation for my products very comprehensive and easy to understand and follow.  He always did his due diligence on the software by testing and following the steps himself.  He became a product expert and a wonderful QA for my product, helping me to improve the functionality and usability of my software.  He also made me think about the product that I was coding and caused me to be a better developer.  Later on, when I was managing a different product, we were having problems with our documentation due to  personnel issues and Darrel was asked to come in and clean it up. Darrel came in and without knowing the product was able to improve the documentation so that it was accurate and available on time.  He really saved the day for our product.

I have really enjoyed working with Darrel and I hope you will consider him for the position.

Sincerely, 

Beverly Nicol
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